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Keri Merickel called the meeting to order at 3:05.  She wanted to thank everyone for supporting her 
the last few years during her time as President.   
 
Voting was opened for the 18-19 executive committee. Voting will last for the next 24 hours, you 
can vote before you leave today or vote tomorrow in the front office. 
 
Keri wanted everyone to know that over the summer we will be working to get the part time staff in 
our association.  There will be negotiations held to create their contract. The team will be Jim 
Harlan, Deb McDonald, Dale Tackett, Celia O’Hearn and Theresa Morgan as well as our LRC 
Ethan Young. 
 
The meeting was adjourned on Wednesday, May 23rd at 3:00pm.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dale Tackett 
 
 


